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The Protected Disclosures Act 2014 requires public bodies to prepare and publish a report 

each year relating to the number of protected disclosures made to public bodies in the 

preceding year in addition to detailing the action taken in response to the disclosures made. 

Reports are required to be issued no later than 30 June. 

 

The Central Bank of Ireland received one protected disclosure during the reporting period 1 

July 2014 to 30 June 2015. The matters reported under the disclosure were investigated 

thoroughly by an independent party in line with Central Bank policy. The outcome of the 

investigation was communicated to relevant parties.       


